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From: John 1 Adams [mailto:john.adams@raytheon.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2008 1:03 PM 
To: Behnam Ghaffari 
Subject: RE: FCC File No. 0666-EX-PL-2007 
 
 
Ben,  
 
I have talked with the customer and they have decided to discontinue this project, so you can dismiss this one off 
the list. Sorry this has taken so long to get a decision.  
 
Regards,  
 
John 
 
John F. Adams  
NCS Spectrum Manager  
Networked Communications Systems Engineering  
Sr. Principal Systems Engineer  
Raytheon Company  
   
2620 Flagstone Court  
Shelby, N.C. 28152  
803.318.0021 office  
714.262.5019 cell  
John.adams@raytheon.com  
John.adamsjr1@us.army.mil  
  




